
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Welcome 

Welcome back, we hope you have had a lovely Easter and are looking forward 

to the Summer term. Over the coming weeks we will be experiencing a sense 

of magic and mystery as part of our topic ‘Fantasy and adventure’. 

Please keep sharing your weekend news on Tapestry as we love to share these 

posts during our communication sessions. 
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This term our book is… 

 

Harry Potter Series JK Rowling 

 

 

What if….. By Samantha 

Berger. 

 

Jasmine Class Staff 

      

 

Gemma Pat Caitlin Esther Katy              Jenny  
  

 

Key Class information 

Tuesday – Performing Arts session with Hilary. 

Wednesday am – Forest School with David.  

Wednesday pm – ICT, we have our own designated 

computer technology that we access in class.   

Thursday – Horticulture sessions. 

Friday – Cookery  – We will be exploring ingredients 

and preparing delicious meals using local produce.  

We will be sending home our culinary makes and 

kindly ask for a voluntary contribution of £1.00 per 

week to cover the cost of ingredients.  

 

 

 

 

Curriculum  

During our communication and PSHE sessions 

we shall continue to enjoy opportunities for 

massage, relaxation and yoga as we consider our 

care needs and how adults at home and at 

school help us to be healthy and happy. 

In our sensory story sessions we are looking 

forward to climbing on board Hogwarts Express 

and experiencing magic and adventure with 

Harry Potter and friends. We’ll be exploring 

potions, meeting curious creatures and enjoying 

all Hogwarts has to offer! 

During our topic sessions we are flying on our 

magic carpet as we travel far in search of fantasy 

and adventure.  We’ll visit the ancient pyramids 

of Egypt, the snow capped mountains of 

Antarctica and the mighty Amazon rainforest.   

We’ll be experiencing the spring sunshine during 

our forest school, horticulture and weekly 

seasonal sensation sessions.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Keeping in touch 

Please continue to use the home school book to inform us of any important information relating to your child.  

We will check it every day but please log into Tapestry for your daily class update.  Don’t forget to add any home 

experiences to Tapestry as this provides us with a valuable link to home. 

Any absence or to notify us of a medical appointment please email: willoughbypastoral@prioryacademies.co.uk 

Any general enquiries please email: willoughbyenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk 

 

 

Whole School Diary Dates 

06/05/2022 New Building Opening Ceremony  
13/05/2022  Futures Fayre 
18/05/2022 HPV vaccination for Year 8 pupils 
27/05/2022 Jubilee Celebrations and last day of 

term 
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